
WZPR Second Quarter 2020 Public Issue/Programs Report 

These announcements dealt with issues such as the current Covid-19 

Pandemic regarding Public Health. We also addressed Nutrition, 

Education, Boating Safety, Physical Fitness, and Enjoyment of the Arts 

 

Events Promoted in the Public Interest 

Coast Guard Auxiliary Safe Boating Class  

Food Bank of the Albemarle Mobile Distribution at First Flight 

Elementary School- They held these the second Thursday of Every 

Month 

Dare County Arts Council Courthouse Sessions. These musical 

performances featuring local artists took place Tuesday and Thursday 

evening during May and June 

Blood Drive at the Outer Banks YMCA in Nags Head on April 4th 

Blood Drive at Holy Redeemer By the Sea in Kitty Hawk June 2nd and 3rd 

Information from Albemarle Regional Health Services regarding the WIC 

program and how the current Covid-19 situation would effect those 

who use WIC 

Currituck High School SpiritFunction called “Light the Knight slated for 

May 5th.” It was an event which gave special recognition to the 2020 

graduating class. 

 

An announcement which promoted the “virtual” Flying Pirate Race 

hosted by OBSE which took place over several days beginning April 19th. 



WZPR Second Quarter 2020 Public Issue/Programs Report 

It was a fundraiser for the Dare Education Foundation and the Outer 

Banks Relief Foundation. 

The station ran Covid 19 related Public Service Announcements during 

each hour of programming in the second quarter. 

We also provided a forum for elected officials making Covid-19 related 

announcements.  For instance Dare County Board of Commissioners 

Chairman Bob Woodard made several appearances on the radio 

station’s morning show. We also aired multiple press conferences from 

NC Governor Roy Cooper in their entirety.  

 

 


